
 

 

NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 
I-26 at I-95 Interchange Improvement 

 Design-Build Project – Project ID P038677 
Dorchester and Orangeburg Counties 

 
June 9, 2023 

 
NOTICE TO PROPOSERS - Enclosed is Addendum 1 to the Request for Proposals (RFP) for 
the I-26 at I-95 Interchange Improvement design-build project. The information provided in this 
notice and the addendum shall be made part of the contract documents. 

 
The yellow highlights identify the revisions associated with Addendum 1. 

 
This addendum is being issued in order to provide clarification and additional information for the 
project. The following sections of the RFP contain revisions: 

 
• Request for Proposals Instructions 
• Exhibit 4a – Roadway Design Criteria 
• Exhibit 4d – Part 2 – Work Zone Traffic Control 
• Exhibit 4e – Hydraulic Design Criteria 
• Attachment B  

 



 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 
I-26 at I-95 Interchange Improvement 

 Design-Build Project – Project ID P038677 
Dorchester and Orangeburg Counties 

 
Addendum 1 

 
The information in this addendum shall be made part of the contract documents. PROPOSERS 
are instructed to incorporate the information into the previously provided RFP documents. 

 
PROPOSERS are required to sign this document and enclose it with their Technical Proposal. 
Receipt of this signed document by The South Carolina Department of Transportation serves as 
confirmation that the PROPOSER has received and incorporated this Addendum into the 
contract documents. 

 
Confirmation Statement: 

 
I, the PROPOSER confirm that I have received this addendum package and have incorporated 
the information provided in the addendum into the contract documents. 

 
 
 
 
 
PROPOSER’s Signature Date 

 
 
 
 

Printed Name 
 
 
 
For:   

Design-Build Team Name 
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